
 

Dear VUSD Employees,  

You are receiving this letter because you need to get tested for Covid-19. As required by Ventura 
County Public Health (VCPH), VUSD needs to ensure that all employees are tested for the Covid-19 virus 
periodically. The test is available free of charge by VCPH.  If you choose to test with your primary health 
provider please verify coverage. The district will not pay for the test.  

All VUSD is required to test regardless of position.  No one is exempt from testing.   

Once you have taken the test and have received your results, please email a copy of the report to 
the risk management office at covidtestresults@venturausd.org .  

 Your information will be held in strict confidentiality. In December you will receive 8 hours of pay 
to compensate for your time.  

Please allow at least 48 hours to receive your results. You are assigned a two week period to take the 
test  and submit the results in the following manner: 

● All Elementary schools & transportation :   December 1-15, 2020 
● All High schools, Middle Schools and VACE:   December 16- 31, 2020 
● All Non- School Site Employees such as: ESC, 

 FNS, Facilities, warehouse    January 1- 15, 2021  
 

This link will lead you to the most recent approved free testing sites and times the test is avialable 
https://vcportal.ventura.org/covid19/docs/COVID-19_Testing_Sites_Flyer_EN.jpg 
 

On the back of this page is a listing of test sites as of November. The site is updated regularly so 
it is best to visit the site/link for the most current information.  
 

If you have any questions consult your supervisor or principal.  You can also contact Peter 
Aguirre, COVID 19 Testing Manager at peter.aguirre@venturausd.org. 

 
Thank you very much for your cooperation as we comply with the directives of the state and local 

health departments.  
 

Peter G. Aguirre,  
COVID 19 Testing Manager 
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